
  The Blue Heron                        

New Haven Condo’s Social Beat                                                                   

Do you believe it is August already? …” 

Hello to our permanent residents, renters, and welcome our new owners.  

Residents are needed to join the Social Club Committee for the 2024-2025 season. 
Contact Jan Mahoney at 727-754-5473 our first official meeting with be Aug 15th at 6:30 
at the clubhouse.  

With Sympathy, please let Mary Jane Cronin 727-458-4781 know of anyone who has 
passed on so she can send a card from all of us at the Social Club to the family. 

Library reminder from Carol: Please place books in the basket, not on the shelf.  

RENTALS: Interested in renting the clubhouse for a private event? Contact Marie 
Fisher at 727-288-1200  

Rentals: Aug 10th, Aug 17th, Oct 5th, Oct 12th, Nov 9th and Dec 24th.  

Pepper has begun on Friday nights at 6:30 pm. Please call Dick Rendine 401-573-
5939 to be on the schedule. 

 If you or one of your neighbors would like to be added to the mailing list of the 
social club, please email Mary Jane Cronin at socialclub@newhaven.com  

Phase I meetings 10:30am     Aug 24th, Sept 28th, Oct 26th, Nov 16th, and Dec 28th. 

Recreation Board Meetings 7:00pm Nov 15th Public meeting   Dec 20th Rec Board Voting meeting 

Phase II meetings will be August 24th at 6pm 

 The New Haven Golf Club meets on Monday mornings at 7:30am, earlier if possible at 

The Landings 1875 Airport Dr, Clearwater, FL 33765 , and is looking for some more 

members. Contact Joe Kovesdy or 440-465-8003 or Jim Burkart at 440-227-9161 if 

interested. 

Rummicub is looking to start officially in October on Wednesdays at noon. If you would 

like to play sooner contact Della at 330-6087. 
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TABLE AND CHAIRS: The recreation board in conjunction with the social club have 
been purchasing tables and chairs for the card room and ballroom. We have inspected 
and selected the ones we want. They will be arriving soon, and we are looking for 
volunteers to help us assemble them. Once we know the date, we will be accepting 
names of people willing to help put them together. 

 
 
REC BOARD CORNER 

Lawn or small hand tools need to be signed out and returned with our maintenance person 
Jesse, during his work hours of 8:00am and 12:00 noon Monday-Friday 

NHRB wants to thank all the residents for their patients during the past months of this 

year. It has been a challenging time to get the Club House finished, reopened, and 

resupplied with the contents that you would like to have in the facility. We are working 

with the Social Club to identify and purchase the items that our owners would like to 

have, and hopefully, soon, we’ll have many of them to accommodate the activities that 

many of you enjoy doing. The NHRA Board welcomes your concerns and comments in 

a constructive manner.   

 


